
Happy Holidays

www.butterfieldgroup.com

To our valued customers:

Butterfield will be closed on the following dates 
this Holiday Season:

Christmas Day – Wednesday, 25 December 2013 
Boxing Day – Thursday, 26 December 2013
New Year’s Day – Wednesday, 1 January 2014

To access your accounts over the Holiday, 
please use our Butterfield Online, ATM, 
Telephone and Mobile Banking services.

 


